
Barry Brady

Jailer

Marion County Detention Center

201 Warehouse Rd.

Lebanon, KY 40033

Date 5/21/11

Dear Barry,

I want to congratulate you, your Fiscal Court, every member of your Staff and all the Citizens 

of Marion County for this monumental achievement. You are the first and only jail in the 

Commonwealth to become Certified by the American Correctional Association. This 

recognition by your professional association and your peers will live forever in Marion County. 

I know how difficult it was for you and your staff to comply with the requirements established 

by the Commission on Accreditation. Your profession awarded you as the “Best of the Best” 

in Correctional Performance. Please convey my sincerest congratulation to everyone that 

helped you achieve this honor.

Sincerely yours,

Ray Sabbatine

Ray Sabbatine
President
Jailcast.com
sabbatine@mac.com
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